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Winter is here! 

 
Please bring appropriate cold weather 

outerwear for your child every day, 
whether or not there is snow on the 
ground.  This includes: jacket, snow 

pants, boots, mittens, and a hat.  If you 
bring your child to school without some 
of these items, you will be sent home to 
retrieve them before your child can stay 

at the center for their own health and 
safety. 

 
 
 

 
All About Miss Ciera! 

Favorite Season: Summer. I like the heat, going on 
walks, kayaking, and boating.  

Favorite Food: Popcorn 

Favorite Book: Peculiar Children Series 

My favorite places I’ve travelled to are: Croatia 
and Alaska.  

In my free time I like to: Dance, cook, read, and 
spend time with family and friends.  
 

Donation Wish List: 
 
 
 
  

 Kleenex  
 pens  

 
 

 

 

 

Important Dates: 
Our next board meeting is Wednesday, January 10th from 6-7pm. 

Pizza and childcare are provided.  
We are closed 1/1/17 and 1/2/17 for the New Year. Enjoy your 

long weekend  

 
 

 

 

 

Do you shop at amazon.com? 
Support CELC while you shop! 

 

https://smile.amazon.com/ 
 

The Amazon Smile Foundation will donate 0.5% 
of the price of eligible purchases to CELC.  

 How do you get started?  Select Como Early 
Learning Center as your charitable organization 

and do all of your amazon shopping through 
Amazon Smile! 

 

REMINDER: It is Tax Season!  

The Tax ID for Como Early Learning Center is  
41-1250693. Ms. Katie can prepare statements 

for tax purposes upon request.  Please plan 
ahead!  
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